
 
 
  
    
 
 
 

 
 

Interpretive services are available by calling the Participant Services Unit at 1-800-392-2161. 
Prevodilačke usluge  su dostupne pozivom  odjela koji učestvuje u ovom servisu na broj  1-800-392-2161. 

Servicios Interpretativos están disponibles llamando a la unidad de servicios de los participantes al 1-800-392-2161. 
AUXILIARY AIDS AND SERVICES ARE AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST TO INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES 
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March 7, 2023 

 
MISSOURI 

Home and Community-Based Services Settings Rule 
Corrective Action Plan Request 

 
 
Missouri received final approval of the Statewide transition Plan on July 2, 2020.  The State is 
committed to completing its successful implementation of the Home and Community-Base Services 
(HCBS) Settings Final Rule.  In reviewing the state’s progress and recent correspondence from 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), we have decided to take advantage of the 
opportunity to request a corrective action plan (CAP) to extend our transition deadline and provide 
additional flexibility to the State.    A CAP is requested for the following waivers:   

• Adult Day Care (MO.1021) 
• Aged & Disabled (MO.0026) 
• AIDS Waiver (MO.0197) 
• Community Support (MO.0404) 
• Comprehensive (MO.0178) 
• Partnership for Hope (MO.0841) 
• Missouri Children With Developmental Disabilities (MO.4185) 

 
A CAP is requested due to the need to have staff focus efforts on management of issues related to 
the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE) and difficulties with staff turnover and filling vacancies 
related to the PHE, the State experienced delays full implementation of the statewide transition plan. 
The CAP is needed for the following:   

• review and submit incomplete milestone updates/responses; 
• review of provider remediation for adult day care providers; 
• respond to any correspondence with CMS; and 
• review of modification of rules/regulations/policies.  

The State will continue to provide training, technical guidance and support to the provider agencies to 
ensure compliance in all areas of the HCBS Settings Rule.    
 
The state expects all outstanding activities related to the HCBS Settings Rule to be completed by 
December 31, 2023.   
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